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	New Timetable for Metro Orange Line
The Source is reporting that a new timetable is available for the Metro Orange Line. The four-mile extension between Canoga station and the Chatsworth Metrolink station opens on Saturday, June 30, 2012 and will be running a special schedule this weekend. There remains direct service between North Hollywood and Warner Center in addition to new service between North Hollywood and Chatsworth. Additionally, there will be direct service between Chatsworth and Warner Center during peak hours on weekdays. In the evenings, buses will travel from North Hollywood to Warner Center to Chatsworth and vice versa. Please click here to view the new timetable. 
http://www.metro.net/riding_metro/bus_overview/images/901.pdf
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